
 

11 September 2017 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Year 6 Taster Morning at The Roseland Academy  
 
We warmly invite all Year 6 students from within and out of our catchment to visit our happy, successful and 
high performing school.  This will be a great opportunity for your child to get to know the school, staff and 
other students prior to making a secondary school choice in October 2017.  
 
If your child is currently attending one of our partner primary schools we have been in liaison with your child’s 
school and have pre-arranged dates as following:  
 

 Grampound Road, Grampound-with-Creed, Ladock, Gerrans, St Mawes, Tregony and Veryan 
primary schools will attend on 4 October.  

 Gorran and Probus primary schools attended a transition morning on 12 July, but if your child was 
unable to attend on this date please let us know.  

 
All transport to and from The Roseland Academy will be provided with your child returning to their primary 
school after lunch, by 1.00pm.   
 
If your child is in Year 6 and not currently attending one of our partner primaries, you are warmly invited to 
attend on 4 October. In order for us to meet your individual needs, please email our Transition Coordinator, 
Miss McWilliams, on mmcwilliams@theroseland.co.uk, with the details indicated at the bottom of this 
letter. Each year we successfully enrol a number of students from across Cornwall and if you would like to 
find out more please get in touch. 
 
It is very important for your child to feel at ease about his or her new school from the start of the process 
and great care will be taken to ensure their happiness and smooth transition to secondary school.  Our taster 
days are an important part of this and will allow your child to join in lessons and learning activities with our 
students and staff. It will also give them the chance to form new friendships with students from other primary 
schools.  
 
All children will be offered a complimentary lunch from our Dining Hall.  However, if your child would prefer 
a packed lunch please also indicate this on the tear off slip below. 
 
The Roseland Academy Open Evening - Tuesday 26 September from 6.00-8.00pm 
 
We are also pleased to invite prospective parents and students to our Open Evening on Tuesday 26 
September from 6.00-8.00pm.  We hope to give you a brief ‘taste’ of what will be on offer for your child if 
you choose our school.  Activities will be in the form of displays of work, resources, interactive sessions and 
experiments and much, much more.  Students and parents will also be able to explore the school, either with 
a student guide or your child may be able to take you around themselves as they will be familiar with the 
school following the Year 6 taster morning.   
 
             Continued… 
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If you have any questions regarding our Year 6 taster day, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  We 
look forward to welcoming prospective students or seeing you at our Open Evening on 26 September.   
 
With kind regards, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Chris Challis  
Headteacher 
 

 ……………….……………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Year 6 Transition Event – 4 October at The Roseland Academy 
 
Please complete this section if your child attends Grampound Road, Grampound-with-Creed, Ladock, 
Gerrans, St Mawes, Tregony or Veryan Primary School and hand to your respective school (by 
22 September) 
 
My child would like a complimentary school lunch* / will bring a packed lunch*. 
*Please delete as applicable.   
 
My child has the following dietary requirements: ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of Student: ...................................................... Parent/Carer Signature: …………………………… 
 
Current School: ……………………………………………………… Print name: ……………………………………………… 
 

 ……………….……………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Year 6 Transition Event – 4 October at The Roseland Academy 
 
If your child does not attend one of our partner primaries and wishes to attend our taster day on 
4 October, please forward the information below, via email, to mmcwilliams@theroseland.co.uk by 
22 September. 
 

1. Your child’s name. 
2. Parent(s) / Carer(s) name and contact telephone number. 
3. Your child’s current primary school. 
4. If you require transport to/from The Roseland Academy. 
5. If your child would like a complimentary school lunch or if they will bring a packed lunch. 
6. Details of any dietary requirements. 
7. Details of any medical requirements. 
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